
         Headteacher:  Miss L Sellars    

   Penygarn Community Primary School 
Penygarn Road 
PONTYPOOL 

Torfaen NP4 8JR 
 

Telephone:  01495 742090 
 Fax:  01495 742215   

e-mail: head.penygarncps@torfaen.gov.uk 
 

 

11th October 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Please can Barn Owls and Moles children bring in some empty 

cereal boxes to school by Monday 15th 

October 2018. 

 

These will be used by the children to make 3D 

rockets. 

 

Thank you.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

          
K Arnold/T Carrett    L Sellars 

Barn Owls and Moles    Headteacher 
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